
OFFICE OF THE DEAN, STUDENTS’ WELFARE 
VEER SURENDRA SAI UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, 

BURLA 
 
No. VSSUT/DSW/500/’2018                                 Dtd.20.07.2018 

NOTICE 
 

  All the students of VSSUT, Burla are advised not to go to the Power Channel, 
Mahanadi River, Spillways, Syphon and the Reservoir because at any moment the water from 
Hirakud Reservoir will be released on 24.07.2018 after 11.00AM to avoid casualities. This is 
inline with the letter from Chief Engineer & Basin Manager, upper Mahanadi Basin, Burla. 
 This may be treated as MOST IMPORTANT. 
        
                                                                                                                           Sd/- 
          Dean Students’ Welfare 
Memo.No. VSSUT/DSW/501(24) /’2018               Dtd.20.07.2018 
 Copy to: 

1. University Notice Board/Notice Boards of Halls of Residence/ All wardens, with 
a request to circulate among the boarders of their Halls with personal care. 

2. Dean, F&P with a request to upload the notice the notice in the University 
Website. 

3. P.A. to Vice Chancellor for information of the Vice Chancellor. 
    Sd/- 

                                                                                                         Dean Students’ Welfare 
 


